DIVERSITY, EQUITY, & INCLUSION AND WRG INFO 
Reminder: Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Volunteer Training Launch 
To Volunteer Scouters.  

We are excited to share with you that we’re launching our Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion (DEI) Volunteer Training today!   

The intent of the training is to: 
Educate our volunteers on key aspects of DEI and provide the knowledge and resources necessary to enable meaningful dialogues. 
Support our DEI mission of promoting a culture where every youth, volunteer and employee feels a sense of belonging and building communities where every person feels respected and valued. 

This is an important initiative, following our employee DEI training launched last Summer and preceding the DEI merit badge we’ll be launching this fall for Scouts. The training aligns with our Scout Oath and Scout Law, and our focus on program innovations that encourage ethical decision-making by Scouts, and it reflects the common values of the communities that we serve.  

The training is being promoted on my.Scouting – herein is a link to the training for reference: https://training.scouting.org/courses/SCO_1800. 

*This has been updated from the link shared last week. Please use this one: it is the link that goes straight to the user in My.Scouting’s learning plan, thus will enable tracking of your completion of the training. 
It works most seamlessly when launched in Chrome and takes approximately 25 minutes to complete.   
We encourage you all to help promote this to your volunteers to enable us to attain our mission of promoting a culture where every youth, volunteer and employee feels a sense of belonging and in building communities where every person feels respected and valued. 
Thanks for your collaboration in helping us advance DEI at BSA! 

Sincerely,   

Elizabeth Ramirez-Washka   

Chief Diversity Officer, Boy Scouts of America   

